
 

 
 

 
 

 
January 7, 2005 

 
 
 
Mr. Bob Ahmadi      OCD-HW/C-05-0007 
Photographic Waste Control 
1943 High Street 
Longwood, Florida 32750 
 
 
   Seminole County – HW 
   Photographic Waste Control 
   Storage of Ignitable Waste 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ahmadi: 
 
The Department has reviewed the schematic of your facility provided in your letter dated December 27, 
2004. Based on the information provided, the area demarcated as the ignitable waste storage area in your 
schematic is acceptable for up to 10-day storage of ignitable waste in accordance with 40 CFR 265.176. 
You may not store ignitable waste outside of the area indicated on the schematic. If the physical 
conditions within 15 meters of your ignitable waste storage area change you will need to contact the 
Department immediately to discuss your storage options. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at (407) 893-3323. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

 
       Lu Burson 
       Environmental Manager 
 
 
LB/jw 
 

 
 

Jeb Bush 
Governor 

Department of 
Environmental Protection 

Central District 
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 

Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 
Colleen Castille 

Secretary 

"More Protection, Less Process" 


